
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
                 Friday 8th April 2022 

Attendance  
 
Week Beg: 27//03/22 and 4/04/22 
 

The information below tells you the 
attendance % for each class, for the 
last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 
1 91 87.6 
2 96.6 92 
3 83.5 84 
4 93 93 
5 94 94 
6 93 91 
7 85 95 
8 88 87.5 
9 89 87.5 

10 89 82 

11 99 97 

12 79 87.5 
 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 

 
Please ensure your child 

comes to school every day 
unless they are poorly. All the 
children have lots to catch up 
on this year due to COVID and 
we can only do this best when 

they are in school. 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

As we look back on another very busy term, it’s good to recognise all the great 
things that have been going on in school! From lots of opportunities for parents 
to come in and take part in the learning; to exciting learning activities within our 
curriculum that have really engaged the children; and fantastic enrichment 
opportunities for our children after school with over 160 participants!  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

     
   

 

Date for the Diary 
 

School’s Extra Bank 
Holiday for the Queen’s 

Jubilee 
Monday 16th May 

School will be closed 
on this day 

On Easter Sunday this year Miss Firman our Early Years Lead is getting married 
and will return as Mrs Trewick. We wish her all the best for her wedding day! 
 
Finally on behalf of all the staff at Easterside, we wish you all a very Happy Easter 
and restful time with your family. We’ll see you back in school on Monday 25th 
April. 
Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Year 5/6 were cooking this week in DT, Food Technology. 

 

Lots of Easter fun 
going on in Early Years 

and KS1 this week. 

 

We welcomed Sister 
Karen to our Easter 

Whole School 
Assembly 

 

School Council 
raised £206.56 with 
their Pop-Up Shop! 


